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Comments: Please do not allow the POWDR corporation to proceed with its plans to replace the current Holland

Lake Lodge and the stand of trees it sits in with a gigantic high-priced tourist installation. The proposal would

completely change the character of Holland Lake. This is a completely inappropriate use of public lands for the

benefit of wealthy developers. 

 

Say no. 


